
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CWL MEMBERSHIP DUES Membership registration of $21 is now due. Please 

find an envelope in your box or use a blank envelope with your name and phone 

number and drop it in the collection basket as soon as possible. New Members 

welcome! 
 

PLEASE BRING YOUR OLD PALMS. They will be collected on the tables at the back of the 

church. Old palms are burned for the ashes that we use on Ash Wednesday Masses at 8:30am, 

9:30 am and 6:00 pm on March 6th, 2019 . Please return palms by next weekend. 

 

K of C meeting the 3RD Tuesday of every month. The next meeting of our Knights 

of Columbus is Tuesday February 19th in the hall. NEW TIME IN JANUARY 

ONWARDS! Executive Meeting at 7:00pm. and General meeting starts at 7:30:pm.   
 

YOUR 2018 TAX RECIEPTS ARE AVAILABLE FOR PICK UP AT THE BACK OF 

THE CHURCH. THEY ARE IN ALPHABETICAL ORDER. IF YOU DO NOT SEE YOUR 

TAX RECEIPT, OR HAVE ANY OTHER CONCERNS, PLEASE CONTACT THE 

PARISH OFFICE AND VERIFY YOUR ADDRESS AND UPDATE YOUR ADDRESS IN 

THE PARISH RECORDS.    

If you are not available for your scheduled time in this Ministry Schedule, please contact 

someone to replace you. 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO THIS WEEKEND’S  GIFT BEARERS 

FROM THE SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION PROGRAMS 

This weekend we welcome the families of   

Isabella Deutekom and Jacob Ellement. 

Next weekend we welcome the families of  

Quinlyn Devlin and Hayleigh Heffernan 

 

OUR NEXT SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION class for students preparing to receive First 

Communion and those preparing for Confirmation, and their parents, takes place on Sunday 

February 24 in the hall after mass until 2pm. A lunch will be served by the CWL. 
 

HAPPY FAMILY DAY TO EVERYONE. Please 

have an enjoyable and safe holiday! 

 

 
February 17, 2019  

6th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

St. Joseph’s Parish Mass Intentions 
TUESDAY  Feb. 19  
8:30 am ╬Neil Allen (by Bob & Suzanne Allen & family) 
WEDNESDAY Feb. 20 
8:30 am ╬Peggy Coughlin (by Bernard Cain) 
THURSDAY Feb. 21  
8:30 am ╬Madeline Keating (by Bev O’Brien) 
FRIDAY Feb.  22 
8:30 am Int. of Donnell & Natalie Leahy 
SATURDAY Feb.  23 
5:00 pm For the People of the Parish 
SUNDAY Feb.  24 
10:00 am Int. of the Meade Family (by Bernard Cain) 

Parish Stewardship   Last Year  This Year 

February 10    $2,542    $2,682 
         We thank you for your continued support of our Parish! 

 

NEXT WEEKS READINGS -February 24 

Feb 23-24 Saturday 5:00 pm Sunday 10:00 am

Eucharistic 

Ministers
Barb Vollering, Wendy Tedford Paul Yasyszczuk, Ray Johnston

Lectors Michelle Towns Jennifer Demaeyer
Altar 

Servers
Catherine Carlow, Christine van der 

Vegt, & Samantha van der Vegt
Emma Watts and Any Available

Hospitality Doug & Dorothy Perdue Jim & Marian Coughlin

Ushers Murray Carlow Mike Moloney

Bell Ringer Gerald Heffernan Mike Sullivan

Altar Cleaning Nora Sweeney, Helen Sheehan February 18-22

Counters
Paul & Marg Yasyszczuk, Marian 

Coughlin
Tuesday, February 19, 2019
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PLEASE PRAY FOR …. Norma Devlin 

Please call the Parish Office if you have someone you would like added to the 

prayer list.   

If you have a friend or family member that would like communion brought to 

them (in hospital or at home),  please call the Parish Office 705 652-3231.   
 
 

 

 

Camp Northern Lights Annual Church Collection 2019 
Camp Northern Lights had a successful year in 2018 thanks to your generosity to our annual 

special collection for the camp.  This year the special Camp Northern Lights collection will be 

February 23, 24. Special envelopes will be available for pick up at the back of the church. The 

Camp provides a wilderness camping experience for children from local areas as well as a 

leadership experience for high school students as volunteer counsellors. Your camp donation 

will be added to your Parish church tax receipt. Please be sure to print your information 

including your parish envelope number clearly on the special camp collection envelope. Please 

make all cheques payable to the parish and reference Camp Northern Lights on the memo line 

on the cheque. Thank you for all your support.  

 

FREE PUBLIC SKATING Family Day Activity in Douro Hosted by Friends of 

the Douro Dummer Library and St. Joseph's Knights of Columbus  

Monday, Feb. 18, 2019 1:30 - 3:30 @Douro Community Centre  

Complimentary Hot dogs and Hot Chocolate, Used Book Sale 

Draw for Family Day Pass to Lang Pioneer Village 

 

 

Peterborough Lenten Mission  March 18-20, 2019 

Bishop Gary Gordon will be the speaker in the city parishes. Please 

set some time aside to attend and get refreshed spiritually.  

 

Bishop: Most. Rev. Daniel Miehm        CWL: Mary McKeiver 705-652-3874 

Pastor: Rev. Fr. Sanyatson Seshaiah       Knights of Col.: Dan Moloney  705-760-3187 

Secretary: Maryann Clancy               Hall Rental: Contact the Parish Office 

Mass Times: Sat 5 pm, Sun 10 am              Parish Office Hours: Tues/Thurs 9am - 4pm 

Marriage:                                                                                             St. Joseph’s  School 

by arrangement                                                                                Principal: Julie Selby 

(min. 6 months prior)                                                                                       705 652-3961 

Baptism:                                                                                             Peterborough Diocese 

by arrangement with                                                     peterboroughdiocese.org 

the Parish Office                                                                                        Home Communion 

Reconciliation:                week of First Friday 

Sat 4:00—4:30 pm               anytime upon request                                                                                      

or by appointment                                                   Music: Tina McCarthy                                                                              

Cemetery Board:                                   705-313-0065 

Bob Condon 705-772-6071                  Amy Melanson 933-9247  

 

NEXT QUILTING IS FEBRUARY 25 & 26. (Monday & Tuesday)  
New Quilters are always welcome!  

Come out and join this social and working group. 
 


